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                                              A Word from Fr Jim  

I enjoyed a few lovely days in Maredsous Abbey where Columba Marmion was Abbot and where he was buried.
The fact that I was once in St Paul’s Church, Arran Quay, where he was baptised, 
(As was Fr Dermot as a young priest) and I am now in a parish beside Dundrum
(where he was Curate) meant that there was a great welcome.
  Perhaps, we could plan a contemplative pilgrimage/retreat there next year, 
                                                           as they have a big guesthouse. 

Thanks to everyone who came to see Stefan Smart perform “I am Mark”. 
The Children of 4th, 5th & 6th class of Queen of Angles and St Olaf’s loved it, so did the 
163 adults who came to see it on the previous evening. I am grateful to all who invited someone who might not normally come. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]If we don’t do this our parish won’t grow, we have to move from the idea of the parish as a social club for the like - minded and do as Pope Francis asks, reach beyond to the peripheries. I also hope that the performance will encourage us to take up and read the Gospel of Mark, which would be a beautiful post Easter project.

                                          With my Love & Blessing
                                                       Fr Jim
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